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Delay In Full Year 2007 Results Announcement 
 
 
Further to the announcement on 16 January 2008 where it is 
stated that the Company will announce its consolidated 
financial results for the year ended 31 December 2007 on 18 
February 2008, the Company wishes to announce that there 
will be a delay in the group's results announcement. 
  
As a result of the bad weather conditions in China and 
Indonesia in the last few weeks, the Company will need more 
time to finalize the details of the financial results from 
its PRC and Indonesian operations for the full year ended 31 
December 2007. 
 
The Company will expeditiously announce its group's results 
as soon as it ascertains the relevant information from its 
PRC and Indonesian operations. 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by Mr Huang Ban Chin, Director on 18 February 2008 
to the SGX-ST 
 


